
   

 

   

 

 
 

HOUSE OF DELEGATES CALL 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                           March 28, 2025 

 

To the Presidents and Secretaries of  

the Associations Affiliated with the 

American Optometric Association 

 

 

In accordance with the Constitution and Bylaws of the American Optometric Association, the 

Board of Trustees has fixed June 26 – 28, 2025, as the date of the meeting in Minneapolis, MN 

where the 128th Annual Congress of the American Optometric Association will be held. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE I, Steven Reed, O.D., on behalf of the Board of Trustees do hereby call a 

meeting of the House of Delegates of the American Optometric Association to be held at the 

Minneapolis Convention Center, Minneapolis, MN, on Thursday, June 26, 2025, to transact such 

business as may come before it. 

 

*Important additional information*   

 

                                        

        
  

     Steven Reed, O.D.    

     President 

 

ATTEST 

       

                                        
               

       Terri Gossard, O.D. 

       Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 

 


